
May 2016 Elementary Principal Report 

NeSA  Pep Rally – Students in K-6 participated in watching a NeSA video that was made by the 

teachers to invigorate and excite students that were taking the NeSA Math, Reading, and 

Science tests.  Third-sixth grades students participated in NeSA Olympics.  They participated in 

eight stations that tested their physical and intellectual abilities. 

NeSA Testing –Third through sixth grade have completed all of our Nebraska State 

Assessments.  Students were assessed this spring in the areas of Math, Reading, and Science.  

Earth Day Expo – The Elementary Student Council put on an Earth Expo for all elementary 

students.  Outside experts were brought in along with in-house experts to work with students 

in different areas pertaining to protecting our planet.  Students created, watched, learned, 

read, and discussed many different Earth Day topics. 

Family Movie Night – The elementary student council held a movie night for families to come 

and enjoy snacks and friends.  Approximately 80 students participated in the evenings events. 

Bike To School Event – We had amazing participation in National Bike To School Day, 

Wednesday, May 4th.  Students walked, rode bikes, or scooters to school to promote an active 

lifestyle.  Three Rivers Bank was on hand to award students with a sticker and prize for 

riding/walking to school. 

Teacher Appreciation Week – May 2-6th.  Thank you to our wonderful PTO for all of the 

thoughtful gifts and treats for teacher appreciation week.   

 


